
PBCATA Meeting Agenda 
March 13, 2014 

4:30 @ the Norton Museum of Art 
 
PBCATA Monthly Meetings 
April 10 
May 8 
 
NORTON  
Carole announced her retirement from the Norton Museum of Art and 
resignation from FAEA’s museum coordinator position. She is moving back to 
Virginia Beach and was grateful for our partnership and work with her 
throughout the years. She will be here for the Forest Hill High School Marden 
Gallery opening and student presentations by Forest Hill Language Arts students 
involved in the second year of the Norton’s Museum as a Classroom project the 
evening of May 1.  As an organization we extended a bittersweet congratulations 
and many grateful thanks for her work.  
 
There are several new show openings specifically the Industrial Sublime 
exhibition on March 20 that runs until June 22. Many teachers have called about 
field trips at the end of May due to FCAT testing. Carole recommends that you 
reserve a bus or check availability as soon as possible.  
 
PBCATA Socials and Workshops 
Raku Under the Full Moon: Saturday, April 12th-5pm until completion 
Come out and discover the ancient Japanese process of Raku. Learn the 
technique of Raku and participate in the Raku glazing process. Participants are 
required to bring their own bisque piece but glazes will be provided. There will 
also be a social to follow, so please bring something for the potluck.  
Grade Level: All 
Location: PBCATA Member Linda Stevenson’s home-4587 Belvedere Rd, 
Haverhill, FL 33415 
$20 PBCATA members or $35 non‐members  
 
Good Taste: Art inspired by Food and Drink Saturday, May 10th, 9:00 to 
12:00PM 
This fun and flavorful workshop presented by Lark Keeler, Educational Curator 
of the Museum of Contemporary Art (MoCA) in North Miami, takes a look at art 
through history with the theme of food and beverages.  Andy Warhol, Cezanne, 
Jason Hedges, Hernan Bas, Wayne Thiebaud and others will be discussed, while 
participants make art inspired by their work and style.   
Location: Saint Andrew’s School – Lower School Art Room 
3900 Jog Road, Boca Raton, FL 33434 
$10 PBCATA members or $15 non‐members  
 
Forms to sign up for either of the above workshops are available on our website! 



 
Potluck social event and lesson plan/material exchange most likely to be held at 
Bootz Culture Camp in Royal Palm Beach- at the beginning of next school year.  
Thanks to Jeanne Bootz Brown for offering the location! 
 
FAU  
PBCATA Papermaking/Bookmaking Course is being developed at FAU, possible 
dates of the course are the week of June 9-13th All the details will be sent via 
email once finalized.  
    DISTRICT: 
Members are highly recommended to encourage parents, friends, and educators 
of the arts to contact the art education supporters via email. The importance of 
positive communication and the difference it can make for the future of art 
education is vital to arts in school. Please implore anyone to write communicating 
specific events, projects, exhibitions, and/or work that has made a difference in 
the lives of students and the community.  

Ø Please direct email communication to the following district 
employees as they have connections to the arts.  

Ø Diana Fedderman, Secondary Education Coordinator  
Ø Keith Oswald, Assistant Superintendent 
Ø Jennifer Prior Brown, Board Member  

District Youth Art Month Show- Hang art on March 31st and April 1st from 
2-5pm, April 3rd -reception for families and community 4:30-7pm. There will be 
musical performances and also a make and take collaboration with Resource 
Depot. PBCATA will provide awards K-12 at March Show. We would like to sell 
goodie bags and do raffle again as well- PBCATA board is working out the details.  
Board meeting April 16th at 5:00pm with recognition of the Arts with a 
proclamation. During the meeting there will be a presentation by two Palm Beach 
Central high school students showcasing their artwork. Take down of the show 
on Friday, May 16th. 
Please come to the reception and show your support for art education!  
 
Final AP/IB/AICE meeting for HS art teachers on March 24th at John I Leonard 
HS room 8-101A from 11:00-2:30pm, discussions and final prep for this year. 
(Lunch TBA) Contact Mary Cavaioli if you are interested in attending this event. 
This will be a casual discussion of final preparation for the year end.  
 
 
WITVA awards reception for high school VA students and families, Sugar Sands 
Park, Boca, March 29th 1-4pm. They have donated over $285,000 throughout 
the years.  The reception will be outstanding.  
 
 
NO TrainU PD due to blackout dates, however, two workshops are being offered: 
 



March 27th, UB Kinsey/Palmview Elementary- 3:30-5:00pm, Jennifer LaCourse 
from SAX/School Specialty to introduce new products from PRANG and lessons 
to connect with these products. If interested please RSVP to Mary ASAP, product 
giveaways will be based on number attending. Great Materials will be given out 
from PRANG! 
 
 
April 23rd, Galaxy Elementary, new platinum lead school, tour and best practices 
workshop (please bring a successful lesson you have created to share) 3:30-
5:00pm. We plan to demonstrate how to use technology in the art room as well. 
Handouts will be shared. 
 
PBCATA Art Educators Exhibitions (teachers) 
Boca Museum of Art- The Art School Gallery 
May 5-May 30 
Drop off April 30 & May 1  
Hang May 2 
Opening on Tuesday, May 6: 5-8pm 
May 29, end of the exhibit 
Artist pick up- May 30, no later than 3-5:30pm 
Call for artists to go out soon! 
This show is open to 2D and 3D work. Two tables will be provided, one for 
sculpture and one for refreshments. The provided a skirt cloth but we will also 
need a table cloth. PBCATA will provide refreshments (NO wine, cola, punch, or 
dark colored beverages).  
Bonnie will be there to hang the work during the date and since their schools are 
nearby Brigid and Brit plan t0 help finish after work (4 pm onwards). Anyone 
who would like to help install, would be greatly appreciated. 
Brit got a quote for the signage from Sign-a-Rama last year but Bonnie is getting 
an updated one . Nicole will print formal poster printed describing our 
organization and body of work.  
 
 
To discuss- possible involvement in the Art of Association exhibit at Lighthouse 
ArtCenter Museum, Gallery, and School of art. List of possible dates involved: 

Thursday, May 29  Art drop-off between 9-11a.m. 

Thursday, May 29  Install 11a.m.-6 p.m. 

Thursday, June 5  Exhibition opens to public  

Thursday, June 19  3rd Thursday Opening Reception & Awards 

Thursday, July 17  3rd Thursday The Artists Speak (award winners +) 

Thursday, August 14  Last day of exhibition 

Thursday, August 14  3rd Thursday event MOVES to 2nd Thursday! TBD 

Friday, August 15  Art pick-up 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Saturday, August 16  Art pick-up 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 



Sarah described this as a great show and positive experience. Board needs to talk 
the fee and how that was handled last year with our treasurer. We also need to 
investigate how much space will be allotted to our organization.  

 

 
PBCATA board members currently in discussion with The Boynton Beach Art in 
Public Places for a late 2014/early 2015 art show. Bonnie will go speak with 
representative soon. 
 
Friends of Art Gallery at the Boca Raton Library -March 21-May 9 2016 
 
PBCATA Scholarship 
PBCATA gives annual scholarships to graduating High School students who 
intend to pursue a degree in Visual Arts.  Application deadline is May 9th and 
awards will be notified May 23rd. The application form has been emailed and is 
available on our website.  
 
FAEA 
The Florida Art Education Association is pleased to provide the K-12 Student 
Virtual Art Assessment and Exhibition to our membership. The purpose of the 
program is to serve as a statewide assessment for visual art and promote the 
achievements of students enrolled in visual art classes throughout Florida.  
  
The 2014 K-12 Student Art Assessment and Virtual Exhibition will be open 
from January 3 through April 7. Please log in to your member account to sumbit 
your student entries.  
 Entry Fee and Requirements: 

• The teacher submitting artwork must be a current FAEA member. 
• Current FAEA members are eligible to submit 1 (one) entry per student, 

number of students is unlimited. 
• There is a $5.00 entry fee per artwork submitted. 
• All mediums are accepted. 
• Entries that are not JPG files will not be accepted. 

Selection and Judging Process: 

• Selection criteria are based on a 4-point rubric for K-2, 3-5, 6-8 and 9-12. 
• Judging results will be sent out in May. 

SAVE the DATE: October 2-5, 2014 
62nd Annual FAEA Conference 
Daytona Beach, FL 
 
NAEA 
National Conference in San Diego, CA on March 29-31! To all members attending, 
have a safe trip and awesome time! 



 
UPDATES and REMINDERS 
Special offer for PBCATA members at Shoppe 561!!! 
If you take a March soap making class, when you attend please say you are a 
PBCATA member and Shoppe 561 will give you a $5 gift card.  Soap class is $25 
class and it is amazing!  It is the cold stone pouring method. The teacher is maker 
of washburne soap- a very high-end, all-natural soap. 
For more information please visit their website and click on classes at  
http://www.shoppe561.com/  
 
Florida Earth Festival 2014 
April 19th and 20th at the Unitarian Universalist Fellowship and University 
Woodlands Park in Boca Raton, FL  
All sorts of amazing events and entertainment will be on hand.  
Schools interested in participating in the Origami Everglades Art project should 
contact Jane Tobal at jane.tobal@palmbeachschools.org  
More information is located at: http://www.floridaearthfestival.com/origami-
everglades.html  
Open to all schools for participation-Olympic Heights and St. Andrews are 
already involved. Students fold together simple origami paper to build large relief 
sculptures of panthers. Each panther will represent an endangered panther. 
Trying to make a difference with awareness between the students and 
community. Next year there will be a TED talk at FAU.  
 
 
Congrats to PBCATA members, Sharon Salansky, Kris Davis, and Rosemary 
Shaw! Their artwork has been selected for the upcoming “Art at the Airport” 
exhibition at the Palm Beach International Airport. The exhibition runs February 
26 - June 25, 2014. Opening April 9th, 5:30-7pm 
 
EG2 and Resource Depot 
Catwalk 2014 –Fashion from repurposed materials. Mandatory informational 
meeting Saturday, March 29th 11-12 at EG2 @ Resource Depot.  
 
Bootz Culture Camp now open in Royal Palm Beach. Visit 
www.bootzculturecamp.com for more details.  
 
2014 Doodle for Google- http://www.google.com/doodle4google/ 
Great lesson plans available even after the contest ends! 
 
 PBCATA Website & FACEBOOK  
Submit pictures and blurbs directly to facebook and/or email to Britt Feingold 
britt.feingold@palmbeachschools.org for the website and archive  

 
Meeting ATTENDEES  
Bonnie Bruner 



Jeanne Bootz Brown 
Mary Cavaioli 
Sarah Davis 
MaryKay Westhoven 
Brigid Howard 
Linda Stevenson 
Mimi Potter 
 


